### THE BULLETIN BOARD

PUBLISHED MONTHLY BY THE MASONIC SERVICE BUREAU OF LOS ANGELES + FEBRUARY 2014

# WELCOME OUR DEPUTY GRAND MASTER!

R/W Russ Charvonia will speak at our February 2<sup>nd</sup> Bureau Meeting

Pasadena Scottish Rite
Plus !!!

Complimentary Full Breakfast Served by the Midnight Mission at this Meeting

## **Annual Breakfast One Month Away!**

<u>Time is rapidly running out!!!</u>...for you Lodges to make your Table reservations for the 82<sup>nd</sup> Annual Masonic Service Bureau Men's Breakfast, honoring our Grand Master, coming up on Sunday, March 2, 2014, at the Los Angeles Airport Hilton Hotel. Tickets will be distributed to the Lodges early this month. Get your checks in ASAP to our office for best seating!

The cost is \$150.00 for a table of ten.

### 3<sup>rd</sup> International Conference on Freemasoury

On March 22nd, the Institute of Masonic Studies and the History Dept. at the University of California at Los Angeles will host a day of Masonic Education on campus, bringing together prominent Masonic scholars with unique perspectives on Freemasonry and Society. Registration is now open on the Masonic Web Site.

# Congrats to our 2014 Lodge Masters



Newly-chosen 2014 Masters from the Los Angeles area's Masonic Lodges were recognized and congratulated at our Service Bureau Meeting on January 12<sup>th</sup>. Nineteen of these eminent Brothers were in attendance, to be formally introduced and congratulated. The above group photo shows this distinguished group of Brothers, fronted by the incoming and outgoing Presidents of our Service Bureau Board of Directors. Check our Web Site for other photos.



#### Southern California Past Masters Association

. . . . will hold their Annual Dinner Meeting Saturday, February 22<sup>nd</sup> at the Pasadena Scottish Rite. For more details and reservations, check the SCPMA Web Site at www.SoCalPMA.org. And make a generous donation to DeMolay!





### LAMSB Executive Board For 2014

We are pleased and honored to present to you the above group of eminent Masons who will comprise our new Executive Board members elected by you Lodges for the coming year. They were duly obligated and welcomed by their Installing Officer and 1996 Past President, Donaldo E. Robinson, Sr. [left] in the above photo. Welcoming their newest member, Jack Carlson [third from right], they are: [from left] Vernon Dandridge, Jeff Yates, Rio Santonil (Treas.), David Bezner, Fred Votto Chuck (Pres.), Rees Padfield, Hollingsworth, Seb Badoyan, and Rick Baca (Sec.). Ralph Dash (Vice-Pres.) was unable to attend the meeting.

Much appreciation goes to our retiring 2013 President of the Board, <u>Victor Lerma</u>, for his hard work and dedicated leadership this past year.

#### **ANNOUNCEMENTS**

We are sad to note that one of our well-known Past Grand Masters, M/W <u>Vernon Gordon</u>, passed away January 9th. Soft and safe, Vern . . . Here's an advance notice of a very special local event honoring the Geo. Washington National Memorial, sponsored by Wisdom Lodge 202, Pasadena Lodge 272, & South Pasadena Lodge 290, on March 1st. Speakers include our Grand Master and the Memorial's Executive Director. 11:30 AM to 2:00 PM, w/\$14 lunch. To be held at Pasadena Masonic Temple. Contact those Lodges for more info.

